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The drought we mentioned last month has come to an end this month. We’re still way
behind what the farmer’s need, but the rain and the cooler temperatures are very much
welcome. Even the weekend our men attended a Christian men’s camp and got
soaking wet, they still came back joyful. Appreciating the rain and the good fellowship
they experienced.

Our letter is going out a bit early this month. Paul and Micky are going to Cape Town for
just over a week. A few days for sightseeing and 4 days for the All Africa Missionary
Retreat. They have these retreats every few years in various parts of Africa, but this is
the first time we're able to attend.

Johnson crane company visited this month.
They brought blankets and sweets for all the
children. Although they didn’t get to play with
the children on this trip since it was pouring rain
outside, all the guests enjoyed their visit and the
experiences they had with us. They assured us
this will not be the last we see of them.

School is out from 19 March and resumes on 5 April. Most of the children are visiting
with family members beginning the 23™ of March. We had some activities for the
children for the first few days of the break. For the few children who didn’t get to go
away, we had some special outings planned for them.

Donations & correspondence can be sent to the following address: 200 Solley Dr, Winchester, MO 63021
Our South African address: P.O. Box 1265 Vaalwater 0530 South Africa



Our chicken house is slowly progressing. We have the sand/stone/cement and bricks on
hand now. We also were blessed with a truck full of ready mix cement that was used to
fill in the outside edge of the foundation. With the holidays, it is hard to make much
progress with buildings. We are still trying to get a small cement mixer donated and also
find an unemployed builder who will assist Philip in the building of the chicken house.

Birthdays this month. Elizabeth turned 8, Thapelo turned 7, and Junior turned 4.

Prayer requests: Teyani’'s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers. Additional
missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers. Protection and
stability for The Fold children. Long term funding for our school. We need more rain.

Praises: The local interests in The Fold continue to increase. All our new children.
Rain. The saturation team which continues to help out once a week.

God bless,
Paul and Micky Prince



